Lower Mainland Dog Fanciers of B.C. Trials
Posted March 16, 2020

To All exhibitors and participants this may seem a little like deja vu.

Regarding the upcoming trials: March 28, 29, 2020 at Cotonfield Dog Centre in Aldergrove/Abbotsford, BC.

The Government of Canada, Government of British Columbia, Municipal Governments, plus the provincial Health
officials, have made a series of announcements this morning (and ongoing). This included discouragement of gatherings
more than 50 people. This is due to the COVD19 issue.

In short, the Lower Mainland Dog Fanciers of BC All Breed Trials are cancelled.

Payment was NOT processed on entries for these event, nor will it be.

While | appreciate the feedback that the trials could go ahead because we could structure the schedule in such a
way so as to avoid groups of people at one time it is also prudent to comply with the spirit of of the governments

recommendation.

Consideration will be given to rescheduling these trials later in the year once the future becomes clearer. It is not
a not a certainty but we will review options in a couple of months.

Thank-you to all who are supportive of the trials (hosted by all clubs).
Wayne J Davidson

BC Dog Show Services Ltd
per Lower Mainland Dog Fanciers of B.C.

PS. Handling and Obedience Drop-in will continue at Cotonfield Dog Centre on Wednesdays from 7:00 to 8:00 pm. Check
the website at www.Imdf.ca for more information. If we cancel it will be posted on the website.


http://www.lmdf.ca

